
Lian-Sheng Ma, Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office 

 

Thank you for inviting us to submit a revised draft of our manuscript entitled, 

“Liver cirrhosis in a child associated with Castleman’s disease: A case report” to 

World journal of Clinical Cases. We also appreciate the time and effort you and 

each of the reviewers have dedicated to providing insightful feedback on ways 

to strengthen our paper. Thus, it is with great pleasure that we resubmit our 

article for further consideration. We have incorporated changes that reflect the 

detailed suggestions you have graciously provided. We also hope that our edits 

and the responses we provide below satisfactorily address all the issues and 

concerns you and the reviewers have noted. 

 

We have corrected the typo (p. 4, lines 81, p. 6, lines 117, p. 9, lines 183). 

 

Again, thank you for giving us the opportunity to strengthen our manuscript 

with your valuable comments and queries. We have worked hard to 

incorporate your feedback and hope that these revisions persuade you to accept 

our submission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Soya Kobayashi, MD 

Department of Pediatric Hepatology and Gastroenterology, Saiseikai 

Yokohama City Tobu Hospital 

3-6-1 Shimosueyoshi, Tsurumi-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 

+81-45-5763000 

81-45-5763525 

s_kobayashi@tobu.saiseikai.or.jp 


